
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PROVISION OF FAKE VRA EMAIL ADDRESS TO REQUEST FOR 
CURRICULUM VITAE OF POTENTIAL EMPLOYMENT SEEKERS BY 

UNSCRUPULOUS INDIVIDUAL(S) 
 

It has come to the attention of the Management of the Volta River Authority (VRA) that, 
unscrupulous persons are providing fake email addresses to unsuspecting potential 
employment seekers, with the promise of offering them employment into various roles at 
the VRA. 

The scammers request for the Curriculum Vitae (CV) of unsuspecting employment 
seekers to be sent to officialvra1961@gmail.com. The Volta River Authority wishes to 
emphatically state that this email address is fraudulent and does not exist in the 
Authority’s domain. 

The Authority reiterates that, it has also not engaged the services of agencies and or 
persons to undertake any recruitment exercise on its behalf and that, these persons are 
by their conduct, defrauding unsuspecting employment seekers and the general public. 

The VRA, therefore, wishes to caution the unsuspecting public to be cautious of their 
dealings with such fraudulent persons and further advises that under no circumstance 
should anyone send their CV to the above stated email address.  

When in doubt, kindly contact us at corpcomm@vra.com or WhatsApp line 0501620439 
for verification. 

VRA wishes to advise employment seekers and the general public to disregard the 
activities of these fraudulent persons at all times. 
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